
LÀURA GILPIN PHOTOGRAPHER

409 Camino del Monte Sol • Santa Fe, New Mexico 87S01

Spetember 5, 1978

Mr. Eric Morey
554 High Street
Erie, Colorado 80516

Dear Mr. Morey;

Your letter to Miss Gilpin referring to 
an old order has been sent to me to answer,
I handled the sales of work from her show 
at Pine Arts, as at the time, I was working 
at the museon, Later I came to work for Miss 
Gilpin, and continued to handle sales of things 
from that show and other exhibits, plus the 
gallery here. When your print was ready to 
be sent to you, about 2 years ago, I sent you 
a note and you responded that you could not 
afford the print. That image was then sold to 
someone else. Since the Museum of New Mexico 
was the recipient of 25$ of the sale price, the 
$25 you sent was payment to the museum. None­
theless, you find enclosed $25 from Miss Gilpin, 
as the Museum would not reimburse you at this 
point. The price of that print is now $150. If 
you wish to buy it, please send us a check for 
that plus $5 for shipping. I am sorry that we 
cannot sell the print for less, but your answer 
was a cancellation and all orders from tha t 
show have long been gone. Thankyou very much 
for your interest in Miss Gilpin’s work. 

Sincerely,

Sina Brush-Morales
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